
Sunday Worship can now be found in our YouTube channel.

https://www.youtube.com/@FairwoodUMC
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Please note, 
we are not having 

a meeting on 
August 10th. 

Enjoy the rest of your 
summer!!!

United Women in Faith are not meeting in August. Enjoy the rest of  your summer!
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Membership Secretary Needed:

• Maintain and update church membership records

• Assist our M&E team

• Contribute to outreach by keeping our faith family connected

• Detail-oriented individuals who enjoy practical ministry 

• Call Charlie B @ 206-419-4130 / Charles.bofferding@gmail.com 
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The next date that we plan to dedicate 
new members is September 14th.

Membership orientation: 
Sunday, August 24 after worship service

If you are curious or if you have questions about 
becoming a member, please contact Pastor Ferdie 

pastorferdie@fairwoodumc.org.
Look for the brochure in the narthex. 

FCUMC is a thriving congregation.
Membership means you affirm that you’re part of it!

We are so grateful to recently receive our new members. If you are considering 
membership, the next date we’ll receive new members is September 14th. 

Membership orientation will be held after worship on Sunday, August 24 about 
11:30am in a classroom of Benedict Hall. Grab a snack and join Pastor Ferdie to 
learn about membership.

If you are curious or if you have questions about membership, please contact 
Pastor Ferdie at pastorferdie@fairwoodumc.org. Look for the brochure in the 
narthex, “So you’re thinking about joining the Church.” 

A decision for membership is always a great time to celebrate our life together as a 
church family! 


